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ALOHA CARES

We would like to thank again all the members that contributed this year for a 
very Special Christmas for the children in La Campana! Due to the Covid the 
majority of them could not come to the Church Yard, but the ones that could 
come… just look at their faces!!



Special thanks to: 
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ALOHA CARES

Nancy from reception gave us winter jackets & coats 
and winter shoes & boots that were very useful to our 
families.

Jacky Macintyre gave a bunkbed and arranged 
delivery to a family with 3 children! They slept in it the 
very same day they received it!!

Olav & Claudia Maaland for organizing an “Extra 
Christmas” competition and raffle where all funds (in 
total 685€) where given to ALOHA CARES.

To all the “Birdie Ladies” that decided to contribute 
with their Birdie-Wins towards ALOHA CARES.

To Stephan and Franco from 
Catering Muy Bueno who 
donated 50kg of chicken to 
distribute among the families 
in need!
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ALOHA CARES

To Jan & Franziska from BIKE BASE S.L. in San Pedro, who donated 5 bycicles together with 5 new bycicle 
helmets that we gave as Christmas gift to 5 lucky children!!

The New ALOHA CARES Guide 2021 has arrived! Again Joachim von Kyaw visited all these companies, 
doctors and restaurants that are supporting Aloha Cares with their donation! 

Should you need any services (see index pag. 2-3) we kindly ask you to use these selected companies - all 
details are on their advert! 
Let us continue to help these children in this hard times!


